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Christopher Cooney

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Tuesday, February 17, 2015 5:09 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To Clerk  Docket 150001

Customer correspondence 
 
From: Consumer Contact  
Sent: Tuesday, February 17, 2015 4:11 PM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To Clerk Docket 150001 
 
Copy on file, see 1174518C.  DHood 
 
From: Barbara Kachnik [mailto:barbwildflower43@att.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 17, 2015 4:02 PM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: Fracking 
 
Please do NOT approve FPL’s request for fracked gas.  Fracking can contaminate air and water and endanger 
public health. 
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